
2018 AGM Rally Report 

Prepared by Ian Moore 

 

Dear all, 

Attached are the rallies for 2018 and the number of vans attending and the 

proposed rallies for 2019, including the National Rally in Albany in October and 

the club 20th year anniversary in September. Some of 2019 rallies are booked 

and some to be confirmed with input from the AGM and committee. 

With some members leaving and some retiring from caravanning this year 

attendance at some rallies have been lower than previous years. There have 

been a larger number of members escaping the cold this year which lowers the 

numbers available for rallies.  

This makes it difficult to plan ahead and book sites and some more popular 

parks require numbers and even deposits way in advance. It would help the 

Rally Co-ordinator if everybody now used the website to register for a rally or 

mark as unavailable and/or deregister if not available for unforeseen reasons.  

The Ballidu rally had several registrations but eventually only three vans made 

the rally. 

The Grimwade OBT had to be cancelled because of booking issues but an 

alternate rally has been arranged and bookings can still be made for Nambung 

Station farm stay. Bookings for the Christmas Rally and meal at the Cervantes 

Country Club can still be made. 

I will have the 2019 rally schedule arranged and booked before I finish 

organising 2018 rallies at Christmas time. I will have a comprehensive Rally 

Duties and handover for the next Rally Co-ordinator. 

 

Hope to see a good number of you at the AGM at Whitegum Park. 

 

Ian Moore 


